 2011 DSA Nomination:

It is hard to list all of the service to FRID that has been provided by this one individual.  Charlene McCarthy has gone above and beyond what could be expected of any member of FRID.  Her years as Membership Chair alone are worthy of the DSA award.  The changes and improvements in the FRID membership process during Charlene’s reign as Membership Chair are too many to list here and I don’t think I would do her justice by trying to explain all that she has accomplished.  Needless to say, but, every member of FRID owes a debt of gratitude to Charlene for the endless hours that she put into the functionality of the membership system. Then, when her terms (there were at least two of them) as Membership chair were over, Charlene did not run away and hide, she accepted another responsibility as the 1st Vice President.  Charlene McCarthy has proven through selfless dedication and commitment that she is indeed worthy of the Distinguished Service Award.  
Respectfully submitted,
Linda Horton

